
Southern Pacific Masters Swimming 
Meet Coordinator’s Report 

Prepared for Thursday, July 18th, 2013 SPMS Committee Meeting  
 
 
On June 22 I was at Seal Beach Ocean Swim. The weather was good and the first race 
went off without a problem. There were no injuries. The chop was bad. Everything ran 
smoothly. I was in contact with the race director before and after the event.   
The next day I attended a SCPPOA Swim Meet. I was on many committees for this with 
a lot of emails and meetings before the event. I was the referee for this event. I had to 
DQ two teams for not following the rules in two events. There were 7 teams and about 
150 swimmers in the swim meet. We had two injuries. And for the first time in history 
there was a tie in first place and fourth place. This was a fun swim meet. 
 
There was a swim meet in Santa Barbara on July 13th. It was well attended with many 
swimmers getting ready for Nationals in Mission Viejo. The swim meet had 140 
swimmers. The first event, the mile, had five heats. After the mile there was an 
additional warm-up and the second event started at noon. For the first time they had a 
special gift for each heat winner. The swim meet ran well, and I graded the meet a high 
score. 
 
Trisha Commons 
SPMS Meet Coordinator 


